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          January 24, 2019 Dear Friends, 

 Allow me to thank you all for your love and compassion you do have for children at Omega School. I 
wish also to congratulate each one of you on having successfully gone through 2018. Each new year we are 
eager to seek the Almighty God in prayer and we also pray for you all and thank Him for all the blessings 
we do receive. On January 20th, 2019 we organized a thanks giving ceremony to thank God for the good 
results received.  

 It is a pleasure to inform you that on January 17, 2019 we received our Primary Leaving 
Examination (P.L.E) results from Uganda National Examination Board (UNEB). We managed to acquire 
seventeen (17) Children in Division 1, ten (10) Children in Division 2 and only one (1) Child in Division 3. 

 The most pleasing news is that they are all in position to join Secondary level. Last year, we had a 
total number of Twenty-Eight Children in seventh grade, Fourteen Boys and fourteen Girls.  

 We need more of your prayers for good performance, good health and continued provision for Omega 
School needs. 

  In January 28th, 2019 Omega School children 
will be back at School for new academic year 2019 
and they will be joining new classes.  

 We believe and trust that we are in position to 
go extra miles because of your working prayers.  

Pastor Fred Tumwebaze  

Founder and Director  
Rescue African Children ReACH, Uganda 
True Word Ministries, Uganda 

our sponsors kind generosity has made 2018 a very blessed Year.  Here are some highlights:
The Tumwebaze family was blessed this year by your love and support of their daughter Nissi.  God answered prayers and she is 
returning to a healthy happy child through the grace of Jesus.  …The teacher’s house is in it’s final stages (concrete and shutters) 
and will be inhabited in early March. (pictured above) …Pastors are receiving the necessary training to receive 4 cows purchased 
this year.  The Lord bestows wisdom.  Reach uses wisdom in it’s gifts, by not passing on these animals until the Pastors are 
fully equipped to care for them.  ….Your response to Rebecca (video presented of child led family) has provided for her brothers 
and sister and allowed all 3 to attend school.  Rebecca has realized her dream of attending nursing school and is beginning her 
second term in a few days.  The home has only had minor repairs but it’s needs are great.  Only small improvements are done 
after tuition is paid and support is given to the family.  Reach will continue to help as the funds come in.  …The Omega School 
grounds are receiving 4 more badly needed temporary classrooms using Omega school funds.  The classes are built with metal 
roofs on poles.  Then, wood panels are added to the sides and they are painted.  ….End of year gifts have provided Omega the 
ability to break ground on a new 3 story building containing 12 classrooms.  It will be part of the upcoming secondary school.  
The 3 stories saves space and land in the limited fenced in area. …Many Omega students have had continuing trade school/
University training given by sponsors(Something that will be apart of Omega’s future plan for the secondary school).  One 
student graduates from University this month and one begins mechanic school. Others to follow soon after.

 Note:  
This contains your year end 
tax statement.  Your pledge 
statements will resume next 

month.

Dear Friends,


